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Dear Parents 

 

CCF Inspection Day: Friday 27th April 2018 

 

Our School CCF Inspection Day is to be held on the afternoon of Friday 27th April at 

the Boys’ School. Girls in the CCF will have lunch at MTGS at 11.40am and will be 

escorted to MTBS for the afternoon activities. 

 

Parents and friends of pupils in CCF, are warmly invited to visit the school during the 

afternoon.   

 

Events commence at 1.20 pm with an inspection of the Guard of Honour. All cadets 

will then be involved in a wide range of activities around the school grounds. Tea will 

be available all afternoon and the Inspecting Officer’s address will take place at 

approximately 3.20 pm. 

 

We look forward to welcoming many of you to the school on the day. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs C Tao  

Headmistress 
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